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ITEM TITLE:
Approval of Transfer of Liquor License from Ernesto’s Taqueria to The Stampmill LLC

SUBMITTED BY: Sheri Pierce, MMC, City Clerk

FISCAL NOTES:

Expenditure Required: Click here to enter text.
Unencumbered Balance: Click here to enter text.
Funding Source: Click here to enter text.

RECOMMENDATION:

Administration expresses no objection to the transfer of this liquor license.

SUMMARY STATEMENT:

The former owner of the liquor license for Ernesto’s Taqueria has submitted a transfer of ownership
application to the Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office. The Stampmill restaurant will be licensed to
serve alcohol on approval of the transfer.

A local governing body may protest the approval of application by furnishing the Director and the
applicant with a clear and concise written statement of reasons for the protest within 60 days of
receipt of the notice of transfer.

The city council has expressed support for the timely transfer of inactive liquor licenses.
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